
On Thursday 15th June it was Clean Air Day. We spoke directly to the children about 
idling and encouraged them to remind adults to turn the engine off when 
stationary. This was done as part of our pollution assembly around Clean Air Day 
however, we have been informed by Leicester City Council that there is a large 
amount if idling in the streets around our school during drop off and pick up 
times.  
 
This is a huge concern to us as the amount of pollution caused from idling is 
considerable and could have a very negative impact on the health and wellbeing 
of your children as they go in and out of school.  
 
We would like to urge you to turn your engine off if waiting outside of school and 
help us to reduce the amount of idling and in turn the amount of pollution in our 
local area.  
 
Thank you 
 
Overdale Infant School 
 

 
 


